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Mark your calendars

Be truthful in all you do
and never deceive,

steal, or take advantage
of the trust of others.

Jan 15 - End of 2nd Marking Period, 3rd Grade
Jan 16 - Home & School Meeting - 6:30pm in the Library
Jan 20 - No School, Martin Luther King Jr Day
                 Designated Make-Up Day #2
Jan 22 - Penn State College of Science Parent 
                 Engagement Event 
Jan 31 - No School, Act 80 Day
March 12 & 13 - Kindergarten Registration
Feb 14 - No School, Act 80 Day
Feb 17 - No School, President’ Day
               Designated Make-Up Day #3
Feb 28 - End of 2nd Marking Period, Kg - 2nd Grade
March 14 - No School, Act 80 Day
April 18 - No School, Good Friday
April 21 - No School, Easter Break
 Designated Make-up Day #4

Trustworthiness

Show others by your actions
that you are reliable,

believable and deserving of
their confidence.

Kindergarten Registration
If you have a child who will be 5 on or before 9/1/2025, please fill out the

form on the last page of this newsletter and return to the office.
Kindergarten Registration will take place at East Derry Elementary on

March 12th and 13th, 2025. 
Please help spread the news by letting friends and family know who may

have children that will attend Kindergarten in the fall. 

Lost & Found 
 If your child is missing an item, please remind him/her to
check the Lost & Found table outside the Music Room. 

Recess 
Students will go outside for recess during the

winter months. Please make sure your child
has appropriate clothing for outside recess.



Home & School  Meeting 

We would like to take this time to thank all of the members of our Home and
School Association. Their dedication to the students and staff at East Derry
is amazing. These ladies and gentlemen are the ones who lead the charge in

fundraising, book fairs, holiday activities, and so much more. Please consider
offering your assistance to this group of dedicated individuals.

The next Home & School meeting will be Thursday, January
16th at 6:30 pm in the Library.

We wish all of our families a happy, healthy holiday season
and can’t wait until our students return in the new year!

Thank you to parents/guardians. Our faculty and staff appreciate your support and assistance within our school. 
When coming onto school property, we ask that you abide by the following procedures as they are necessary in

order to maintain safety and security for our children. 
Report directly to the office and sign in.1.
You will be issued a visitor’s pass that must be visible when in the building and in the company of students. 2.

When bringing items to the office (classroom donations, backpacks, snacks, etc.), please label the item with the
student’s name. This will ensure items are delivered to the proper classroom.

Delays
2 or 3-hour delays - No breakfast will be served. 

Lunch will be served during these days.

Winter Weather



 A hardcopy of the MCSD Parent Handbook & Guide is
available in the principal’s office and library at EDES. Please

contact the office if you would like a printed copy of the
newsletter. Or email gms36@mcsdk12.org.

Contact Us
Victoria Mattey

Assistant Principal
vsm17@mcsdk12.org

D. Robert Reeder III
Principal

drr47@mcsdk12.org

Class parties
are always so

much fun

All grades
participated in
the Christmas
Music Concert

Students loved seeing the
Grinch - Their hearts
grew 3 times the size

Santa stopped in and gave a
special gift to our students
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